
LINDA WILLIAMS
Senior Warden

2024 VESTRY NOMINEES

Junior Warden

RONNIE VAN ATTA

Sherry and Ronnie Van Atta have been members of St.
Patrick's since 2022, and served together as Junior Wardens
in 2023 with Sherry elected as the voting member. In 2023,
Ronnie would like to serve as the voting member. He enjoys
building food boxes and distributing them in the food
pantry. Sherry currently serves on Altar Guild, and works in
the food pantry. 

Linda Williams was welcomed into the St. Patrick’s
congregation in 2011. She immediately joined the choir, then
later began making prayer quilts, helping at the Food
Pantry, and working with the Altar Guild. She served as
Senior Warden in 2023 and has been appointed to continue
in that role in 2024.

Bart Cox has attended St. Patrick’s since 1999. He has
previously served on the finance and endowment committees
at St. Patrick’s, and the vestry and foundation for Heavenly
Rest Episcopal Church.  He and Jackie split time between
Pagosa Springs and Abilene, Texas. He enjoys skiing, hiking,
and the beauty Pagosa country provides. Bart is a candidate to
serve a second term as seasonal Vestry member.
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